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From: GALLAGHER Patricia [pgallagher@cheltenham.org]

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2007 1:21 PM 207 MAY 23 AM !( : I 6

To: asteffanic@state.pa.us

Subject: credits

I would like to request that with regards to school nurses the state board recognize the credits obtained by school
nurses for continuing education from the State Board of Education or the State Health Department be recognized
as credit towards continuing education for nursing.

Thank you,
Patricia Gallagher RN, BSN, CSN, MA

5/21/2007


